
MINUTES

Attendance:

Topic Notes
Call to Order and Approval of
Minutes
Christy Gannon

Minutes from last meeting: Jan 16 2024

New SIT Member Opportunity -
Update
Christy Gannon

Seeking nominations will begin tomorrow
Open Feb 21-27th for parents to vote on candidates
Term will be now until end of 2025 school year

Celebrate and Debrief Shocker
Showcase
Jennifer Sweet

It was a successful event. There were over 200 families. The
school was able to highlight all the wonderful opportunities at
SCMS. PTA huge thank you!

Notes for next year: open the MAP, maybe in front. “Purple
brick road” arrows on the ground.
where the art was displayed, that is where the path got a little
confusing on the path, but needs to be in a respected space to
protect the art. Possibly add “open house” to promotion
advertisement
Parents have a “cheat sheet” for questions like: how many
enrolled
Photos: Ms. George has a folder of pictures for links to photos
and for families who filled out the survey the name will be
drawn for a prize.
Clear communication to students about where they can get
their food. There is food in the student lounge for the students
who were volunteering. The food in cafeteria is for visiting
families. Be sure volunteer students know where they can get
food throughout the evening.

Quarter 3 Title IX Update
Kim Young

*4 cases reported and investigated to date this school year; All
involved verbal harassment (inappropriate comments)
*FYI on Process - When Title IX allegation is made, “supportive
measures” are offered. Parents receive a “Pre-Investigative
Supportive Measures Letter” form.

PTO Report
Janelle Davis

The PTA spent under 1200 for the Shocker Showcase.

Hospitality meeting: incidents of missing snacks and drinks.
PTO general board meeting on Jan 31 virtual. Wellness
checks with co chairs on the PTO to be sure everyone is on the
same page.
Dance May 3: 8th grade teachers voted time of dance from 5-7.
Parents are wondering if this is enough time to set up, get kids
home and back. Mrs. Bales is following up. PTO offered to buy

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1pgz1sNTPge2SNDMx6wWQgfR8c4oWqfHRUC202x5Mukc/edit?usp=sharing


a better dinner for staff staying. Parents understand this is an
additional time for teachers to stay.

Principal’s Report
Lisa Bailes

BEABLE Literacy program bought by CMS. SCMS has been
chosen as a “Round Table” school to give feedback to the CEO
about how we used the program and what created success.

Olde Providence, McAlpine and Elizabeth lane: Mrs. Bales will
visit these schools for parent sessions.

March 11 - Principal’s coffee for internal families to meet with
Mrs. Bales. This will be a Q&A session with parents and Mrs.
Bales.

COVID funds are going to end for next school year. Many of
these funds go to staffing. Dr. Hill is working with the board to
avoid a reduction in force. Work session begins with the board
tonight.

Future SIT Dates:
Monday, March 4
Monday, April 15
Monday, May 6
Monday June 10


